Castlefields Primary School, Castlefields, Bridgnorth, Shropshire WV16 5DQ

16th December 2022

Nursery
We had a lovely start to the week when our Nursery class performed their
Christmas and winter songs. Parents and families had the chance to look at their
Learning Journey books.
Well done Nursery!

Admissions to Reception
A reminder that the closing date for admissions is 15 January 2023. Applications
received after the 15 January, without exceptional reasons, are considered late.
Late applications will not be processed until all the applications received on time
have been allocated. This may result in your child not being offered a school place
at you preferred school.

KS2 Christmas Concert
On Tuesday evening, KS2 played to a packed crowd! It was a magical evening
with exceptional singing. Well done!

Santa in School

We had an extra special visitor in school yesterday. He
managed to find time to visit each classroom, with
Mrs Belcher leading the way on Rudolph.

Christmas Party Day
Our Christmas Party Day was made extra special with the pizza
delivery. A huge thank you to the PTA for making this happen and to
Efes for their lovely pizzas.
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Goodbyes
It is time to say Goodbye and a big ‘Thank You' to Mrs Haworth for her 19 years as
a teaching assistant here at Castlefields. Mrs Haworth is moving closer to family
and we wish her all the very best as she moves into a new home.

We are also saying Goodbye to Mr Smith. Mr Smith started at this school as a
supply teacher back in 2012 and quickly became a full time member of the teaching
staff. We would like to wish Mr Smith all the very best for the future.

Keep singing!

Wrap Around and Breakfast Club
Please remember to book a space with the office in advance. We do now have
certain days when we are at capacity so we must ask that you book both Wrap and
Breakfast Club in advance.

Dinner Monies
Please can we ask that you bring any outstanding dinner monies owing up to date
before the end of December.

The New Year
We have a PD Day on Tuesday 3rd January for staff only
Children will return to school on Wednesday 4th January 2023.

On behalf of all at Castlefields Primary School, we
would like to wish you a VERY Merry Christmas and a
Happy New Year.



